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17 January 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Exciting News! In addition to our Spanish curriculum, we would like to offer our Year 5 children the opportunity 
to visit our partner school in Madrid, Spain, on a fully funded school trip. 
  
The trip will run for five days from Monday, 22nd May to Friday, 26th May 2023. The children will be 
accompanied by four adults from the school. They will spend three mornings in our partner school, participating 
in Spanish lessons and seeing what life is like for Spanish children. In the afternoons, they will participate in 
cultural activities. 
  
They will be staying in a hotel in Madrid, and will travel to the Spanish school every day by train. The children 
will be immersed in Spanish life and will have many opportunities to practise the Spanish language they have 
been learning in school. The trip is fully funded and is an exciting opportunity for our children to travel abroad.  
  
If you would like your child to take part in this amazing event, please complete and return the form by Monday, 
23rd January 2023.    
 
Please note, that your child will require a valid passport. (You can still apply for a passport if needed) 
 
Kind Regards, 

René Africa  

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Year 5 Trip to Madrid - Monday 22nd May to Friday 26th May 2023 

 
Child’s Full Name: ____________________________________________________________  
 
 
I want my child to take part in the Year 5 Trip to Madrid from Monday, 22nd May to Friday, 26th May 
2023 (please tick) 
 
 
 
Parent /Carer’s Name: __________________________________________ 
 
Parent/ Carer’s signature: _______________________________                   Date: _______________ 

 
 

Please complete and return the form to the school office by Monday, 23rd January 2023 
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